
 

Woodland Park  
Special Needs Advisory Committee 

Membership Application  
 

WPSNAC is open to all families. Our purpose is to provide suggestions regarding services and 

programs for children with disabilities and their families. Through the year we have meetings 

and have fundraisers to aide with the needs of the special need classrooms. Membership is 

$5.00 per member for the 2017-2018 school year.  Please put it in an envelope marked 

WPSNAC return to school by September 21, 2018.  Checks are payable to:  WPSNAC. 

If you have any questions about SNAC please contact one of our board members. 

Our first meeting is at 6:30 pm Sept 18 before the CO/BG HSA meeting 

Laura Spagnola-Vargas  President LS07512@aol.com 
Maria Billson Vice-President mariaperosi@gmail.com 
Lisa Mistretta Treasurer crabbymcpatty@aol.com 
Gina Gerardi Secretary gina@epsnj.com 

Thank you for your support! 

WPSNAC 

email: wpscan@gmail.com 

website: WPSNAC.com  

Please save above information for your records and receipt 

 

WPSNAC MEMBERSHIP FORM 

PLEASE PRINT CLEARLY 

If your email contains a zero please put a slash through it. 

First & Last Name of Parent/Guardian: ______________________________________________ 

Child’s Name: __________________________________________________________________ 

Child’s Grade: __________________________________________________________________ 

Email: ________________________________________________________________________ 

Cell Number: ___________________________________________________________________  

 


